
THE  PATRIARCH  OF  JERUSALEM
RECEIVES  TWO  NEW  STUDENTS
ACCEPTED TO SCHOOL OF ST SION
With the Grace of God, two young students, accepted to the
Patriarchal School of Sion, were presented today, Saturday the

1st/ 14th of September 2013, before Our Father and Patriarch of
Jerusalem, Theophilos. Nektarios Siganos and Nikolaos Badekas,
high school students, were accompanied by the Principal of the
Patriarchal School, monk f. Fotios.

Welcoming the two students, His Beatitude noted that their
presence in the Holy Land on the one hand makes them perennial
pilgrims  and  on  the  other  hand,  their  education  at  the
Patriarchal  School  makes  them  future  members  of  the
Brotherhood  of  the  Holy  Sepulcher.

Subsequently, His Beatitude informed the new students on their
school training whilst bestowing upon them and their mothers
Patriarchal  and  Jerusalemite  blessings,  wishing  them  good
progress and a pleasant stay in the Holy City.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/X1612nPd51g
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